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Description
The Rogue River Green Team is an opportunity for local high school students to participate in a 3-week paid position combining education and work through Trout Unlimited’s Rogue River Home Rivers Initiative.  The focus of this program is to educate participants about urban growth and development issues related to the Rogue River watershed and help them develop job skills necessary for addressing these issues.  These 3-week sessions will include some classroom time, greenhouse and plant nursery training at Calvin College, as well as field-based work that will include rain garden plantings and invasive species removals.  Work will be done as a team of 4 high school students working together with Trout Unlimited’s Rogue River Home Rivers Initiative staff.  Selected students will work 26 hours per week for 3 weeks and will be paid an hourly rate of $9.45/hour. 
				
Summer Session I    June 24- July 11
Summer Session II    July 15-August 1

Contact Information

Name: ______________________________________
Address: ____________________________________
City: ________________________ State: ______ Zip: _________
Phone: _____________________________ High School: _______________________________
Grade as of fall 2019: _______________ 
E-mail (applicant and parent): _____________________________________________________

Questions

1. Please describe any previous work experience you have had or give an example of how you handle responsibility in your life.











2. What interests you most about this opportunity?


	






3. What are your plans for after high school?









4. Why would you be a good selection for this program?









5. Please provide the names and phone numbers of two adults (other than parents) who we could contact as references.  We encourage you to have at least one of these two adults be a teacher. 






Thank you for taking the time to complete this application.  Email completed applications by April 1 to Jamie Vaughan at jvaughan@tu.org.

Selected applicants will be interviewed by phone during the month of April and those selected for participation will be notified by May 2.  Students and parents must attend an orientation on Thursday, May 23, from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. at Calvin College to learn more details about the program and complete necessary paperwork for participation in the program.
